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PAST POTENTATES
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Hello,
I just want to thank all of you for
supporting John and I through the
first half of this year!  We truly
appreciate each and every one of
you! We had wonderful
attendance for the Hawaiian Luau
Pie and Cake Auction Meeting
and raised over $5,000.00 for our
Transportation Fund! Everyone
seemed to enjoy the food, fun and

fellowship; which is what I truly try to make happen for
each of our open meetings!  Thanks to Gene and Ann for
helping me finish up in the kitchen! It seemed like the food
went over well; and I am happy about that!  

By the time this is published the Potentate’s Ball will be
over.  Looks like we’re going to have a pretty nice turnout
and I hope all who attend will enjoy it! Next thing to look
forward to is Imperial Session the week of July 4th in
Minneapolis/St. Paul and even more exciting is the fact
that MSA is right here in Green Bay in Mid-August!  Please
plan to attend as we will not have this honor again until
2037!

Something to keep in the back of your mind.  I’m going to
get the list of gifts that Shriners Childrens Twin Cities has
for patients.  For our November Parade to Glory Meeting,
I’d like to have the sub theme be Thanks In Giving; since
it is the month we celebrate Thanksgiving.  I’m going to
ask that everyone bring a small gift from the list or possibly
a cash or gift card donation if you can. More information
will be forth coming.

Honored to be Your First Lady for 2022,
Lady Lynne Rasmussen

Ladies

Beja Bugler Articles
Please submit your articles to:

vickic93@centurytel.net
Articles are due on the 

10th of each month
The Bugler is produced monthly electronically and

placed on Beja’s website. 



Auction Man" Reece started auctioning off pies &
desserts.  I looked around for a Banana Cream Pie to bid
on, but alas, there were none.  Oh Well!! But I digress,
There were a couple of desserts that were bought and
then given back for re-auction, because the original buyer
deemed they didn't go for enough money. 

Last year we had the biggest amount of money raised at
$2,900 plus and everyone of the Divan hoped that we
could match that this year.  Well...we didn't.  We raised
$5,500 for the transportation fund. I want to thank
everyone who was involved in the auction.  The makers of
the desserts, the bidders & the winners.  Thank you,
Thank you, Thank you!!

Well not to let any moss grow under our feet.  Lady Lynne
and I attended a Ceremonial and Potentates Ball at the
Naja Shrine in Deadwood, SD.  Illustrious Sir Rick
Holloway & Lady Dianna were our hosts for the day and
evening.  We had a great time and again, caught up with
old & new friends.  We put on 1,820 miles over the
weekend, but it was well worth it.  As you can see by the
picture, 7 out of 15 Temple Potentates & their Ladies were
in attendance.  Great Ceremonial, great dinner, and a live
band to boot.  In the picture, the Temples represented are
Beja, Osman, Zor, El Zagel, Abu Bekr, Yelduz & Naja.  As
you may see, we were not the best posers for this photo. 
Coming up quickly is the summer MSA in Green Bay.

August 17th-20th.  We expect to have all 15 Temples
represented.  Not just the Divan members, but their
families, other Nobles and maybe even some of their
friends.  Potentially there will be 2,000-3,000 people here
for the four day event.  There will be a Thursday night
parade in Seymour ending at the Outagamie Fairgrounds
for an after party. There will be a smaller parade on
Saturday morning, hopefully in Ashwaubenon.  We are
looking for Nobles & Ladies to help block intersections in
Seymour on Thursday night.  Please contact Gene Reece.

Until next month, be safe, stay healthy and remember we
are all family. So if you hear of someone in "our family" in
need, help them out as much as you possibly can, without
causing yourself distress.

Your humble Potentate
Fraternally,  Ill. Sir John Van Lanen
Beja Potentate 2022

Hello Nobles & Ladies.
Happy 4th of July.  Since I'm
writing this article prior to the
holiday, I hope that you had a
great & safe holiday.  The end
of May and at least early June
has been pretty busy for Lady
Lynne and Myself.

As you can see, Lady Lynne
and I met up with Imperial Sir
Jim and Lady Alice at Zor's

Ceremonial and Potentates Ball.  Illustrious Sir Rodney
LaBlanc and Lady
Mary put on a
great party.  We
were able to see a
great ceremonial,
visit with old &
new friends.
Several other
Potentates from
MSA were also in
attendance.  I do
want to mention
that Ron "The
Face" Wilcox and his Lady Brenda were there and brought
some cups that I had made for some of the Blue Lodge
men,  Thanks Brenda.

Lady Lynne
and I got up
the next
morning, had
b r e a k f a s t
with our
counterparts
from Osman
Shrine, and
then drove

over to Tripoli in Milwaukee to attend their circus.  Their
circus wasn't attended to well, due to the Milwaukee Bucks
having a game about 2 blocks from the circus venue and
after the game there were a few incidents there.  I believe
this is the leading factor for the small attendance.  It was a
very nice circus though.  As you can see, Lady Lynne and
I were just hanging around with a bunch of clowns.  

Next up was the Annual Pie and Cake Auction at Beja.
Lady Lynne cooked a great meal. Pulled Pork, Chicken,
Hawaiin Salad, Potatoes and Ice Cream Sundaes for
dessert.  Thank you Gene & Dawn Reece for helping in
the kitchen, the Demolay boys for serving.  Then came the
big feature of the night.  The Pie Auction.  Gene "The



Dear Members and Friends,

Hope this Bugler finds you all well and safe.

We meet the first Friday of the month, at Bay Family
Restaurant 1301 S. Military Ave., Green Bay, at
11:30am. July’s meeting will be held July 1st, 2022 at
11:30am.

New members are always welcome.  The annual dues are
only $20 a year.  Please come and join us in support of the
Twin Cities Clinic. 

Did you know when you give money for a memorial or
honorarium to the Auxiliary, the money is used directly for
the wheelchair fund, it is not part of hospitals budget. A
new wheelchair can cost up to $45,000, with the average
cost being $20,000. Patients outgrow their wheelchairs
before insurance will provide a new or revised chair so it is
great that the Auxiliary can provide upgrades and repairs
as needed.

Sincerely,  Ann Mumm, Secretary
Ann Mumm, Secretary, 920-788-5604
Judith Pauli, Chairman, 920-434-5999

Greetings Nobles and Ladies – More to do in 22!

The Appleton Shrine Club will continue to meet during the
summer months on every 2nd & 4th Friday at Mark’s
Eastside starting at 11:30am (order off the menu).
I’m happy to say that Alex (owner of Mark’s) bought $408.00
of the Vidalia onions from us.

Ladies are invited either Friday but generally attend on the
4th Friday. All Shrine Nobles, Ladies and guests are invited
to attend.

Important upcoming Beja dates:

John Ottum Memorial Golf Outing..........Tuesday, July 19th
Summer MSA..........................................August 17th – 20th
Beja Car Show .....................................Sunday, August 28th
For further details read the Buglers.

Nobles for $10.00 please consider joining the Appleton
Shrine Club.

Fraternally yours,  Tom Pflugardt, President
tpflugardt@hotmail.com or 920-636-6707
Greg Scanlon, Vice President
Dennis Korth, Treasurer 

GREEN BAY SHRINE CLUB
CRAIG LAES – PRESIdENT

The Green Bay Shrine Club meets every Friday at the
Stadium View Bar and Grill located at 1963 Holmgren Way
in Green Bay. Social time begins at 11:30am.

Fraternally, 
Greg Habeck P.P., Sec.
greglhabeck@gmail.com  or  920-371-9050

OCONTO
SHRINE CLUB

Our last meeting was held at Wouters Front in Suamico a
great time was had by all who attended. Our July 14th
meeting also will be held at Wouters Front in Suamico our
meal will be family style chicken!!  

Hey come to our world famous brat fry July 9th on Lineville
at Festival Foods. Have fun, eat brats and hamburgers
summer is here!!!!!

Fraternally Yours, Ralph Papesh, President
Vernon Vander Leest, Secy/Treas.
Marcus Vander Leest, Vice President

Stay Informed about all events at 
Beja and much more

JOIN OUR E-MAIL LIST
www.bejashriners.com



THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU!
Beja Shriners and your circus chairman want to express
our appreciation to everyone who had a hand in a
successful 2022 Beja Shrine Circus.

Whether you sent $60.00 for Noble tickets, sold an ad or
a program, or any other job that must be accomplished to
make our biggest fundraising event fun and positive.

To highlight several people who have filled their positions
for many years: 

Jim Slezak, PP has masterfully filled the head usher spot
and will be training his replacement, Nick Brosig, PP in
2023. 

The Clarks have engineered the Hospitality Room for 20+
years with Jim supplying the ice cream out of his own
pocket. 

Theda Andres taking care of the program sales, elephant
dung, and all! 

Many others play important positions like the ten
individuals who threw in an additional $100. to purchase
bikes.

As to the 2022 results of year one at the Resch Center:

Total attendance (5 performances) .........................17,399
Paid Attendance:.....................................................12,530
Arena receipts:....................................................$195,570
Shrine receipts: .......................................................$8,730
Total receipts:......................................................$204,300
(Overall Resch costs were $20,000+ higher than in 2019)
Net income for Beja ...........................................$ 66,000+

Thanks also, to Ann and Vicki for your hard work done
well!

Fraternally, Dennis Korth P. P.
Circus Chairman
dmkorth@tds.net

"Just a couple days ago I
chaired an interview
committee for a petitioner at
one of my lodges. It was quite
the experience before, during,
and after. It wasn’t my first time
doing this, but it was definitely
the most emotionally charged.
The petitioner asked a
question that I don’t think
anyone had ever asked me
before. “What does it mean to
be an officer?”

As Chaplain in a million different areas, it’s up to me to not
only know, but to live by the charge I was given when I
agreed to take the office. Most people think it’s prayer at
the meetings and that’s about it. But there is a lot that goes
unseen, like there is for all offices and chairs in Masonry.
To me my duties are best summed up in the portion that
says “You also bear the responsibility of keeping all the
Brethren focused on the Sacred Law which is our Masonic
Trestle board; steering and counseling them when their
actions, prejudices, and desires infringe upon others;
reminding them of their higher duty to the peaceful and
harmonious service of God and man.”

But as I spoke with this young man, my explanation
evolved. I told him that while each office had authority and
responsibility, the ultimate goal was to be of service to
others. I told him that holding the offices just meant that we
had the authority to perform our duties effectively, but that
was all it really meant. I started to explain how things like
awards were not used to bolster our position, but were just
a symbol of thanks from those that we served. 

I looked over and saw an expression of subdued shock on
the face of one of the other members of the team. Not
because he seemed offended, but because he didn’t
realize the way I viewed these things. This sparked a
reminder for me that while we all work to the same ends,
we don’t always take the time to see the people around us,
get to know them and how they see the world and what we
do, or even understand the meaning of the things they do.

So I put all this together in hopes that it will get you to think
about the people around you. Not just in what they do, but
how they see things and why they do things. You never
know what can happen, and you may find a beauty and
perspective that you never thought you needed in your
life."

Yours in the faith,  Rev. Will MacKay

Enjoy a Safe July 4th
Have fun with family & friends



In the comics when the author is away the child writes the
cartoon.  Well Dick not away, he is busy selling onions so I
am stepping in to help Dick while he is in the world of onions.

HI SHRINERS,
Are you really Shriners or are you one of those guys that pay
your dues, tell others you are a Shriner and are just too busy
to get involved?

Yesterday the Krazy Kops and other Units were in the very
long and well attended parade in De Pere.  As the wife of the
Kops Chief I am always proud of all the units but especially
the Krazy Kops.  Due to the insurance orders we can not
“arrest” folks as we did a few years ago.  Our Krazy Kops
now walk the parade route behind the jail and pass out
coloring books or Burn Prevention Fliers to the children.  

Families of the Kops ride in the jail keeping the walking Kops
supplied with books.  Yesterday we had three devoted Kops
passing out 960 books.  The parade watchers must enjoy
the jail as we get applauds as we go by.  Now the BIG
problem is, WE NEED MORE SHRINERS TO BE A PART
OF THE KRAZY KOPS. 

To me age is just a word but some of our members are
saying that word more often.  We need more SHRINERS to
join the Krazy Kops.  It is one of the older if not the oldest
Unit at Beja Shrine.  The jail is a well polished and very well
known part of Beja.  So now taking a clue from Uncle Sam,
WE NEED YOU to help Beja show we care.

Special THANKS to Dave Gerlach, Brad Schlostein, Jay
Andres, our walkers, Bill Hesser, our door guard, Dale
Schmidt our driver, and Chief Andres, for being part of the
busy Krazy Kops.  Carol Gerlach, Judy Hesser, and I were
kept busy giving the books to those walking Kops.

The Krazy Kops 2022 parade season looks like this: 
Manawa....................................................................July 2nd
Imperial ......................................................................July 5th
Winneconne ............................................................July 23rd
and Weyauwega. 

Fraternally, 
Theda Andres, Chief Kop Wife 
Dick Andres, Chief Kop 
andresdt@att.net or 920-358-7195

Nobles--please remember that dues were to be paid
by January 1st of the new calendar year. Currently,
about 5% of the members are delinquent. If you have
not yet renewed your membership, contact our office
at 920.498.1985, or renew through the Shriners
International website www.shrinersinternational.org.
Unfortunately, Beja lost another Noble to the Black
Camel. Noble Harlan Clark of Appleton, passed away
in April 202s.

Beja’s membership now stands at plus one for the
year, but we have a long way to go. The Black Camel
will not rest so Beja members cannot rest. 

Will you find that Just One? Propose a brother
Master Mason for membership in the Shrine! A cold
sands ceremony can be held prior to each Beja
meeting. Those members who join via the cold sands
will be encouraged to participate in the Fall
ceremonial in October. 

A petition for membership can be downloaded from
the link in the weekly eBugler or just call the office
and Ann will send you one. Pick a petition up at Beja
the next time you are there and keep it handy.

Interested individuals should be directed to
BeAFreemason.org and BeAShrinerNow.com for
information and online petitions to become a Mason
and/or Shriner.

Remember, points toward the Samsar Award are
earned for first- and second-line signers, and for top-
line signers on affiliation and restoration petitions.

Your Membership Committee

A Masonic Day of Light will be held at Beja on
Saturday, November 12, 2022. More information will
be forthcoming.



MSA Summer Session
It’s hard to believe you are reading the July
Bugler and we are less than one months
from hosting Shriners and their Ladies at the
Midwest Shrine Association Summer
Session. The summer session will not be

back in Green Bay until 2037. The session begins on
Wednesday August 17th and runs to Saturday August
20th. This is your chance to join Shriners from across the
Midwest for fellowship and fun.

Please remember if you plan on participating in ANY of the
events, including the parades, you must be a registered
participant. Registration information can be found at the
Temple. If you have questions about registration, please
feel free to call me. We have scheduled many fun events
for the four days of the session, so please consider joining
us. Registrations are due by July 15th. Please get them in
early. We still have a few rooms left at the Radisson. The
cost is $127 which includes all fees and taxes and a warm
buffet breakfast. If you want a room, please call me as
these are first come first serve.

Our 2022 Thursday parade will be in Seymour. The parade
will go right down main street ending with a celebration
and Oasis at the Outagamie County Fairgrounds. Most of
the events will take place at the Radisson Conference
Center across from the airport. Competitions will be held
on Friday at the Radisson, so plan on joining us and
supporting the units and individuals competing in the
different classes.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank those helping
plan our activities. MSA President Edward “Rusty” Mitchell
P.P., Dep. Director Bob Dionne, Ladies program – Dawn
Reece, Kris Dionne, Teddie Mitchell, Mary Habeck and
Lynn Zettle; Golf Outing – Jim VanDeHey, P.P. and Greg
Habeck, P.P.; Pistol Shooting event – Nick Brosig, P.P. and
Will MacKay; Past Potentates reception – Brad Ottum,
P.P., Dennis Korth, P.P. and Charlie Clarage; Clown
Program and Banquet – Jim Herman, Brad Schlosstein
and Charlie Clarage; Motor Corp John Van Lanen and Tim
Thiers; Moonshine Tasting event – Roy and Brenda
VanderZanden, Public Relations Gary Fehl; Hospitality
Charlie Clarage, Eugene Reece, III, Jake Sylvester, and
Elton Gafoe. Parade Promotion – Vets and Patriots.

Finally, we need a lot of volunteers to make this a
wonderful event. One example is I need 25 Shriners in
their Fez along the Thursday parade route to cover
intersections. A simple job of placing two cones and
monitoring the intersection as you watch and enjoy the
many shrine units participating in the parade. We have
jobs for everyone. Please let me know if you can help.

Fraternally,
Eugene “Gene’ Reece, Jr. P.P. Director General
Any help would be greatly appreciated 

AJEB TEMPLE NO. 156
dAUGHTERS OF THE NILE

Mel Tappa-Wingo, Queen
920-246-2170 

iamlucyinthesky@gmail.com

Ruthann Chrstensen, PQ
Princess Recorder  715-787-3762

Sharon Livermore, PQ
Princess Banker  920-468-097

Dear Ladies of the Household, Nobles and Friends, 
Happy July everyone! It’s hard to believe that it is July
already! Time certainly does fly! 

Another Official Visit has come and gone as well!  Ajeb
welcomed Supreme Queen Vicki Hill on Monday June 27
at Beja.  Our ceremony began at 2pm, where two new
members were initiated! Welcome Leihla Blozinski and
Ashley Haen!! We are so very excited to have you join us!
Following the ceremony, we had a fantastic meal and
fellowship at Stadium View. I want to post a heartfelt thank
you to all you helped to make our day a success,
especially members from the Shelometh and Antioch
Temples!

We go dark for the month of July this year instead of June.
Our next scheduled session is August 17th, we will have
our usual lunch date at 1951 at 11am and then our Session
at Beja commencing at 1pm. 

I hope that you all have a happy and safe 4th of July! 
Peace, Grace, Love, 
Mel Tappa-Wingo, Queen 2022-2023



Hello everyone and welcome to Summer. I hope everyone
is enjoying the warmer weather. Remember, even if it rains
be thankful you don’t have to shovel. As I’ve said before as
the seasons change so do the activities in all organizations
especially the youth. With that being said let us get into
both of the youth groups that meet in our building.  

Green Bay Chapter Order of DeMolay would like to
announce the initiation of new members. Congratulations
to our new members. I’m sure you will all look forward to
seeing them at some of the Shrine events along with
Chapter events. The Chapter would also like to thank all
who participated in their Pastie sales this year. They may
be looking to do another one in the fall. They will be
looking for some feedback from members of Shrine,
please share your thoughts. The Chapter will be traveling
in July to UW Parkside for CONCLAVE. That is the state
conference where they elect new Officers at the state
level. 

Bethel 32 Job’s Daughters also has some changes going
on. There are lots of things being talked about in their
meetings. If you get a chance please try to support them. 

As I always say thank you for supporting the youth,  they
are our future. I also hope everyone had a chance to jump
in and help out with some of the changes going on in the
building.  

Fraternally, Charles Clarage

THE YOUTH CORNER The Youth 
ADVENTURES
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Our Next 100 Years

Preparing for a Second
Hundred Years

of Caring for Kids
The world, and our health
care system, are very
different places than they
were 100 years ago when
Shriners Children’s first

opened its doors. To continue to provide what we are
known for – always putting our patients first and providing
compassionate, innovative care that improves the quality
of life for children and their families – we must continue to
adapt to the ever-changing health care industry. 

Modifying Hospitals to Meet Expectations
and Reach More Kids

Because the majority of pediatric medical procedures are
now performed in an outpatient setting, we continue to
modify our hospitals, where appropriate, making them
outpatient centers through a variety of community-
centered models. And we continue to strive to reach as
many kids as possible who need our special brand of life-
changing, compassionate care – wherever they may live.

Increasing Our Numbers and
Extending Our Reach

Through this emphasis on outreach and outpatient care,
we are, in fact, caring for more kids than ever before. Prior
to the pandemic, Shriners Children’s averaged a 2.5%
growth rate in patients seen year over year. Over the last
10 years, Shriners Children’s has experienced a 26%
growth in patients seen. Most importantly, 2021 encounters
exceeded 400,000, the most in our history. 

We will continue stressing the need to have fewer brick-
and-mortar traditional hospitals, which are extremely
expensive to operate while focusing on creating a cohesive
network of ambulatory surgery centers and clinics
supported by a range of collaborations and affiliations with
other community health care providers. We will also
continue to refine and emphasize our telehealth efforts,
including offering more “at home” visits, especially via cell
phone technology. 

These points: changing our method of care delivery, being
more convenient for families, operating efficiently, and
reaching more kids, are the heart of Shriners Children’s
goals for the future. 

While much is changing, our dedication and commitment
to the mission of Shriners Hospitals for Children, and to
always putting our patients first remains the same, as we
look to the future with hope and confidence

Beja Connections

Peninsula Shrine Club
“The Club with Class”

GARY FEHL – PRESIdENT

Greetings Nobles and Ladies,

The Peninsula Shrine Club will be dark in July and August. 

Our next meeting will be at Mackinaws in Green Bay on
Monday, September 12, 2022.

Enjoy your summer.

Fraternally,  
Greg Habeck, Secretary / Treasurer
greglhabeck@gmail.com
920-371-9050



News from Shriners
Hospital Chicago

Shriners Hospitals for Children

All persons entering Shriners Children’s Chicago must be
fully vaccinated and wear a face mask while in the facility.
While masking is not required in some areas of the city,
there continues to be a mandate for masking in healthcare
facilities. Additionally, hospital van drivers/assistants must
be fully vaccinated to transport patients. Any changes in
this policy will be communicated in our weekly newsletter,
the eBugler.

Recruitment of staff remains one of Shriners Children’s-
Chicago’s top priorities. Hospital leadership is currently
reviewing candidates for the vacant Hospital Administrator.
The administrator in Chicago will oversee all three
facilities, Chicago, St. Louis, and Twin Cities. The Chief of
Staff, Dr. Gupta, has interviewed candidates for an
intensivist and a neurologist. Other staff vacancies are also
being sought.

As patient referrals are critical to the success of the
hospital, we are pleased to announce the hiring of Trish
Pajak as our second Physician Liaison.

Congratulations to Dr. Kathy Zebracki, PhD, for receiving
the Distinguished Service Award by serving on the board
of directors of the American Spinal Injury Association
(ASIA). 

The hospital research staff submitted 13 Shrine grant
proposals. Ten of those proposals were multi-center grants
that will allow SC-Chicago to collaborate with other Shrine
facilities.

COVID raised its ugly head again resulting in staff
shortages and patients canceling appointments and
surgeries. Positivity rates are also rising in the
Chicagoland area.

If you know of a child who could benefit from the services
of Shriners Hospitals for Children, ask the family to call
Shriners Chicago at (773) 385-KIDS (5437), or call the
national referral number, (800) 237-5055.

Submitted by,  
John Sage PP - Member, SC-Chicago Board
Gary Fehl - Member, SC-Chicago Board 
Brad Schlosstein – Associate Member

The Northwoods Shrine Club represents Nobles and
Ladies of ten different Shrine temples with members
residing in four of Wisconsin's northern counties. When
our members gather, our fez's display the names of
different temples; but, they are all red and we wear them
proudly.

The Northwoods Shrine Club meets the 3rd Thursday of
each month at various restaurant locations. We proudly
welcome all Shriners and Ladies, Masons, and friends of
our philanthropies to join us for our meetings. Camels milk
at 5:30 pm and dinner at 6:30 pm. Please call Bill Jacobs
for reservations, 715-891-5574. Come join us for many
laughs in the great Wisconsin Northwoods.

Topics of discussion for our upcoming meetings include:
1. Our Spring Vidalia onion sale follow-up
2. Shrine Temple Circus support follow-up
3. Summer MSA event in Green Bay 
4. Northwoods Joint Ceremonial potential
5. Parade schedule

Our meeting schedule for the remainder of 2022 is as
follows. Please join us!

July 23.............River View Park, Eagle River, (our picnic)
August 18......Albatross Grill, Eagle River Public Golf Co.
September 15 .......Rhinelander Cafe & Pub, Rhinelander
October 20 ...............................Whitetail Inn, St. Germain
November 10.................Erin's Pub “N” Grub, Eagle River
December 15...........................Black Forest, Three Lakes

Fraternally,  Ross Borchardt, President 

President – Ross Borchardt • Sec. – Scott Kellogg

Stay Informed about all events at Beja and much more

JOIN OUR E-MAIL LIST
www.bejashriners.com

RelyCo, Inc.RelyCo, Inc.
C o n t r a c t o r s



Harlan J Clark
Appleton WI, 4/1/2022

7/1, Hutchinson, Raymond
7/3, Tuell, Oliver
7/4, Carney, Robert
7/4, Gallagher, William
7/5, Kjendalen, Curtis
7/6, Slezak, James
7/7, Coonen, Kevin
7/9, Pinney, Thomas
7/11, Habeck, Greg
7/12, Hesser, William
7/13, Thario, Roger
7/13, Thiers, Timothy
7/13, Uher, Donald
7/13, Werner, Marlin
7/14, Raley, John
7/15, Harris, Eli
7/15, Smoczyk, Jeffery
7/16, Marquardt, Thomas

7/16, Maxon, Scott
7/16, Zimdars, Joshua
7/17, Pool, Tony
7/18, Felda, James
7/19, Pirus, Raymond
7/19, Taylor, Gary
7/20, Clark, James
7/20, Kaudelka, Gerald
7/22, Burklund, Christopher
7/22, Steffen, Thomas
7/24, Alberts, Mathew
7/24, Herbst, Juergen
7/28, Ambrose, John
7/28, Huss, John
7/29, Rose, Larry
7/30, Scharnell, Lawrence
7/31, Smith, Nathanial
7/31, VanStraten, Jeff

July Birthdays!!

2022 Parade Schedule
(Tentative)

July 2nd.......................................Manawa - Mid-Western Rodeo
July 5th...........................Minneapolis - Imperial Session Parade
July 23rd ..........................Winneconne - Sovereign States Days
July 24th........................................Pulaski - Polka Days Festival

Stay Informed about all events at Beja 
and much more

JOIN OUR E-MAIL LIST
www.bejashriners.com

Independence Day, also called Fourth of July 
or July 4th, in the United States, the annual 
celebration of nationhood. It commemorates 
the passage of the Declaration of Indepen-
dence by the Continental Congress on July 4, 
1776. Independence Day is celebrated on 
Monday, July 4th, 2022 in the United States.

July 4th weekend, for many Americans a time 
for celebration, �reworks, and grilling. But it’s 
also an opportunity to think about what it 
means to be American, the meaning of inde-
pendence, and what the “union” implied in 
“United States of America” really entails. 







July 2022
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1
11:30am Green Bay
Shrine Club Meeting

2

3 4

NO Peninsula Shrine
Club Meeting

5:30pm

5
5:00pm Trustee’s
6:30pm Divan

Meeting

6
Beja Open

Meeting 5:00pm

7
Oconto Shrine
Club Meeting

8
11:30am Green Bay
Shrine Club Meeting
Appleton Meeting

11:30pm

9

10 11 12 13 14 15
11:30am Green
BayShrine Club

Meeting

16

17 18 19 20 21 22
6:00pm Green Bay
Shrine Club Meeting
Appleton Meeting

11:30pm

23
Northwoods Shrine

Picnic

24

31

25

Vet’s & Patriots
Meeting  6:00pm

26 27 28
Krazy Kops /  Inter
City meeting 5:00pm 

29
11:30am Green Bay
Shrine Club Meeting

30

Beja Shrine UPCOMING EVENT CALENDAR

Imperial Parade

Independance
Day

Manawa Parade

Golf Outing
Winneconne

Parade

Pulaski Parade



800.848.5306 | 262.965.2111 | www.threepillars.org

Whether you join our community-based Wellness Connection, 
become a part of our team, or experience our full continuum

 of care, we welcome you.

Independent Living | Catered Assisted Living | Memory Care Skilled 
Nursing | Short-Term Rehabilitation | Wellness Connection

Lifestyle.     Value.     Trust.

MOVING? SEND US YOUR CHANGE OF ADDRESS
WITH THE CURRENT MAIL LABEL TO

Recorder
Beja Shrine Temple aaonms
1950 Bond Street
Green Bay, WI 54303

UPCOMING 2022 ACTIVITIES
For More Details: www.bejashriners.com

July 2022
Jul 3-7th - Imperial Session - Minneapolis, MN
July 5th - Imperial Parade - Minneapolis, MN
Jul 19th - John Ottum Memorial Golf Outing
July 23rd - Winneconne Parade
July 24 - Pulaski Parade - Polka Days Festival

August 2022
Aug 17th -20th  - Summer MSA
Aug 28th - Beja Car Show

September 2022
Sept 7th  - Beja Closed Meeting - Steak Night
Sept 10th - Fashion Fantasy style Show - CANCELED
Sept 21st  - Beja Honored Ladies Luncheon REMINDER

The Deadline for the
BEJA BUGLER Articles
for the August Issue is 

July 10th, 2022
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